
Project Update:  
Orchard Avenue Project 

Project Overview 
The Orchard Avenue Project consists of a full depth street reconstruction and widening with new curb, 
gutter, sidewalk, storm drain, and water and sewer relocation.  

Project Schedule and Information 
The Orchard Avenue Construction Project started June 1, 2019 and will be in operation Monday through 
Friday, 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Anticipated completion date is October 31, 2019.  

Travel & Other Impacts 
Orchard Ave. between Normandy Dr. and 29 Rd. is closed to thru traffic with access only for local traffic. 
Vehicle and bus access to and from Nisley Elementary and 28 ¾ Rd. will be from the Southside only 
(Texas Ave. or North Ave.). Pedestrian access along Orchard Ave. will be detoured South to Mesa Ave. 
between Melody Ln. and 28 ¾ Rd. Also, please remind your children that Orchard Ave. is an active 
construction site and to stay safely on the sidewalk provided.  

Contact Information 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if you would like to be added to our public outreach contact list 
and receive construction updates, please contact us at the phone number or email address below: 

Project Hotline Phone: ​970.620.8686  
Project Email: ​OrchardAveProject@gmail.com 

United Companies:  
Project Manager: ​Jacob Davis 
Project Manager Phone: ​970.376.6437  
Project Manager Email: ​Jacob.Davis@unitedco.com 
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